
Personal Letter: A special day (Sirota Valeriya, 9 A) 

Vladivostok 

Russia 

March 12th, 2016 

Dear pen pal, 

It was interesting to me to find out that your birthday is on the 19
th
   of April. My 

birthday is on the 2
nd

 of November. I like birthday parties. My best friend always 

finds some interesting things on my birthday. This year she dressed as a clown and 

made me laugh. However, I have never been on a picnic. In addition, I do not 

know how to play different games. Nevertheless, I hope to learn to play games. 

I have many holidays and I do not remember them. Nevertheless, two or four years 

ago I had a birthday party. My mommy went to work and father went to the 

countryside. On my birthday, I felt myself alone. However, my friends came to my 

place and we played videogames. 

I do not have special holiday but I think it is very interesting. 

Can you tell me about your special holidays? Do you like to play videogames? Can 

you teach me to play different outdoor games? 

See you soon. 

Lera. 

 


